
 

 

 

 

 

Appendix 3 – Representations from 
Businesses 



From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Andy Newman
Licensing

Representation Bodega El Rincon Dominicano 
28 August 2021 21:22:47

Dear Licensing

Please find the below Rep for the Application that clearly covers crime & disorder & 
Public Nuisance.

Kind regards

Andy

Andy Newman Consultancy Ltd

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Andy Newman <> 
Date: 26 August 2021 at 16:48:18 BST
To: Andy Newman <> 
Subject: El Rincon

﻿

Begin forwarded message:

From: EL rincon dominicano
<>
Subject: Fwd: Hi
Date: 26 August 2021 at 15:22:29 BST
To: 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Najeebullah Aryan <>                                          
Date: Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 9:32 PM
Subject: Hi
To: 
<>

To whom it may concern
Dear sir,
I am very happy to have El rincon Dominicano as neighbours,

mailto:Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk


since they have their business the area outside and sometimes
mine is always clean and tidy they take good care a of the their
customers and it’s a pleasure to have them around .
I am sure they will be responsible, serious and careful not only
about the security of the people in their establishment but also the
neighbourhood and I am sure they will follow the guidelines of
their license

Kind regards

Pizza Phiroza Manager
509 Seven Sisters Road N15
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature


From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

EL rincon dominicano
Licensing; 
Fwd: license Application
29 August 2021 21:36:14

Please find the below Rep for the Application that clearly covers crime & disorder & Public Nuisance and 
protection of children.

Kind regards

Victor Pabon
From: U Inostroza <>
Date: Sun, 29 Aug 2021, 21:15
Subject: license Application
To: >

To whom it may concern

My name is Juan Carlos Gonzalez and I live just above the el Rincon dominicano shop, I 
support their application as I know them to be a responsible people and they will be taking 
proper care of familys with children as well as avoiding any antisocial behaviour they are 
very mindful about keeping the noise at low levels and respecting everyone.

A place like this is a great support for the community specially in these times of isolation 
and instability .
If you have any queries, please let contact me directly

Kind regards
Juan Carlos Gonzalez
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